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New Years' Resolution
As many of us have experienced, 
following through with your New 
Year's resolution can be tough! Having 
a plan to execute these resolutions is a 
must!  "Plan the work and then work 
the plan." Below are tips about writing 
a S.M.A.R.T. Goal for those New 
Year's resolutions!

Specific: Be speicific in what your are
going to do and write in simple/plain 
language. 

Measurable: Choose a goal that you
can measure your results so that you can 
see that you are making progress.  

Achievable: You should choose a goal 
that you can truly attain. It should 
stretch you so that you feel challeneged 
and defined enough that you can 
acheive them. Be realistic with your 
timeframe. 

Results focused: States your goals so 
that they measure outcomes, not 
activities. This will help you stay focused 
and keep you from getting discouraged. 

Time-bound: Link your goal to a time-
frame to create a practical sense of 
urgency. Without a deadline, you may 
not keep up the perseverance to reach 
your goal. 

Have fun!! Enjoy the process of 
reaching your New Year's Resolutions 
goals. Share your resolution with us 
using #Redstone2018!

Community Reminders
A New Year needs a new Start! Here is a quick review of the rules and regulations for 
Redstone Family Housing. Please feel free to stop in the office for a copy of the Resident 
Handbook going over all this information. 
1) Do not submit emergency maintnenance requests online! Always call to ensure we can
respond in a timely manner. For after hours emergency calls, please use 855-627-3932. 
2) Travel trailors, motor coaches, cargo trailers, camper bodies, camper trailers,
commercial vehicles, tractor trailers, oversized boats, and horse/live stock trailers may not 
be permanently parked, or stored on the street, driveways,yards, or parking lots in any 
housing area.
3) Rent is due the 1st of every month regardless of holidays. We have a rent drop box
outside of the office, and residents can also make payments on rentpayment.com
4) Pest control is on an as-needed basis. If you are having any problems in your home

please be sure to notify us as soon as possible by phone or email so we can resolve the
issue as soon as possible.

Now that the stress of the holidays is 
done, we are brining back our Cookie 
Exchange Event! On Tuesday, 
January 16, 2018 from 5pm to 6:00 
pm, we will be hosting an evening 
where you can make your favorite 
cookie reciepe to share with us and 
your neighbors while adding to your 
own cookie reciepe rolodex! Try out 
some new cookies with us and we will 
share our favorites with you! No 
store-bought cookies allowed! 

Future Painting Event
In February we are going to be hosting another 
Painting Event Night! We are going to be 
painting something to help us welcome the 
Spring. Things like flowers, landscapes, or even 
somthing to do with Valentines Day! So be on the 
lookout for pictures on Facebook and a flyer sent 
via email!

Also, if you attended December's Painting Night, let us 
know what you thought of the event and what we can 
improve on for the upcoming event!
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The Housing Office will be closed Monday, January 1, 2018 in 
observance of the holiday. 

Thank you for your understanding and Happy New Year!
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Like us Now on Facebook @ Redstone Family Housing!




